From:

Sent: 16 December 2018 12:40
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Housing

Dear sir or madam

Re the development option in the Uley/ Dursley , valley.Surely you can see that geography
dictates that this would be environment suicide. Not only would we lose important green
belt that is adjacent to an area of natural beauty which is also an important habitat for
wildlife but traffic congestion must surely be an issue. As I see it Dursley has become
saturated with housing over the last decade, housing that has rarely benefited local
people.We have become a commuter corridor that brings little to the town apart from rising
traffic problems.100 houses equates to a minimum of 300 cars which would add to an
existing problem. Traffic is constantly being backed up in woodmancoat and uley road
there is also inadequate parking to support another estate.

The fact that the access road to the M5 is the A38 then surely the best place for
development is land adjacent to the A38 and kept away from towns and villages.

These plans have been thrown out several times before so what's changed ? The
infrastructure is still the same. I hope that the council and planners that we have to
trust to make intelligent decisions take all our issues on board.



